
This summary report has been compiled by the Office of Institutional Research in an effort to provide useful and timely 
information to the Valdosta State University community. It is based on VSU’s official data as reported to the federal 
government through IPEDS and will be updated annually. Please contact the Office of Institutional Research with any 
comments, questions, or suggestions regarding this publication. 


